
HB 318 -- PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE

SPONSOR: Neely

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass" by the Standing Committee on
Professional Registration and Licensing by a vote of 8 to 1.

This bill specifics that spouses of members of the armed forces
will be given first priority in the processing of all professional
licensure applications.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that it can take months for license
applications to process and military families often have to move
with very little notice. We should support our military families
and help make their move to this state as smooth as possible.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Neely.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.


